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January 23, 2021 

 

 

The Honorable Donovan M. Dela Cruz 

Hawaii State Capitol, Room 208 

415 S. Beretania Street 

Honolulu, HI 96813 

 

SB669 – RELATING TO CONTROLLED SUBSTANCES 

 

 

Dear Senator Dela Cruz, 

 

Thank you for introducing SB669. 

 

I appreciate all the work your staff put into making this happen, and your willingness to 

introduce this measure. 

 

Hoping that this is the year we can make some real progress on this issue. 

 

Aloha, 

 

 
Clifton Otto, MD 
cliftonotto@hotmail.com 
808-233-8267. 
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